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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: January 28th, 2020 

To: Council  

From: Mayor Letham  

Re: Council Appointment to the Kawartha Lakes Accessibility Advisory Committee  

 

Recommendation 

 

That the January 28th, 2020 memorandum from Mayor Letham regarding the Council 

Appointment to the Kawartha Lakes Accessibility Advisory Committee be 

received; and  

That Councillor Elmslie be appointed the Council representative for the Kawartha Lakes 

Accessibility Advisory Committee 

Rationale  

The report MAYOR-2018-001, Council Appointments, details the appointed Council 

representatives for each Committee of Council. Councillor Veale’s appointment to the 

Kawartha Lakes Accessibility Advisory Committee commenced on December 11th, 2018 

and was scheduled to continue for the entire term of Council, ending December 2022. 

Due to recent scheduling conflicts, it has been agreed that Councillor Elmslie will step in 

as Council representative in place of Councillor Veale.  


